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Change in Service Days and Cut-off Time for 
Los Angeles (LATC) to Portland and Seattle, Effective 
May 19, 2008

Dear Valued Customer,

New service days and cut-off time for small box service between Los Angeles (LATC) 
and Portland (Brooklyn Yard) and Seattle (Argo Yard) will be in effect as of May 19, 
2008. 

The new service days at LATC are Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.  The 
new cut-off time is 2100 on each day.

Available in Portland (Brooklyn), day 3 at 0600.
Available in Seattle (Argo), day 3 at 0800.

If you have questions regarding this announcement, please consult your Pacer 
Stacktrain Business Development or Pricing Representative.  You can view this 
schedule on Pacers new online service schedules at www.pacerstack.com.

We appreciate your business.


